
UPCOMING EVENTS

DRY GRAD UPDATE
MARCH 2024 NEWSLETTER

SAVE THE DATES 

Dry Grad takes place on 

THURSDAY JUNE 27TH, 2024
10 PM till 3:30 AM at Mellor Hall   Cowichan Secondary Dry Grad 2024

Stay connected: 
cssdrygrad@gmail.com

March:
1st-31st BC Liquor Campaign

14th - Online 50/50 begins

22nd- Caps Game (50/50
draw)

24th- Bottle Drive 

27th - Dry Grad Parent Meeting

30th- Caps Game (50/50 draw)

April:

17th - Dry Grad Parent Meeting
via Zoom 7pm

20th - Order deadline for Cheers
Chicken

27th- Bottle Drive / Pickup
Cheers Chicken Orders

30th - Online 50/50 Draw @
CSS & Parent Meeting 7pm

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS 

We need volunteers to help
with the bottle drives!

Bottle Drives

We are looking for people who love to shop, have connections
and can get some great deals (gift cards, electronics, sports
equipment, event tickets).

prizes

SIGNUP

SIGNUP

Donations

As Dry Grad is a parent-sponsored event, it is critical
that all parents help out in some capacity to ensure a
successful event. There is something for everyone to do!

We are looking for
individuals who will contact
businesses for donations.

SIGNUP

There will be a parent meeting on 
Wednesday, March 27th from 7-8pm in the Library at CSS. 
Come for an overview of the Dry Grad events.

PARENT INFO MEETING - ALL PARENTS WELCOME 

https://www.facebook.com/cssdrygrad/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45AFA72AA6FB6-47969652-donation
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45AFA72AA6FB6-47969419-fundraising
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F45AFA72AA6FB6-47969652-donation

